
POWAY GIRLS VOLLEYBALL PROGRAM

Dear Parents,

Per Poway Unified School District policy, we must request permission from you to allow
your daughter/player to share a room and potentially a bed with another player during our
out-of-town tournament(s). We also need to inform you that PUSD Risk Management
will not allow players to use a pool, spa, or gym at any hotel/location where we are
staying during our out-of-town tournament due to liability concerns. With your signature
below, you acknowledge the above information and give permission to allow your
daughter to share a room and/or bed with other teammates for the following
tournament(s):

● Tesoro Tournament (August 16, 2024 - August 17, 2024)
○ Fairfield Inn Mission Viejo
○ 26328 Oso Parkway, Mission Viejo, CA 92691
○ (949) 582-7100

Sincerely,

Breezy S. Ambort
Poway Girls Volleyball Head Coach
powaygirlsvolleyball@gmail.com

Date: Player’s Name:

Parent/Guardian’s Name:

Parent/Guardian’s Signature:

Out-of-Town Hotel Permission
(need returned)
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